Commend an Employee or Report
Employee Misconduct

Quality Service Is Your Right

The motto of the Bethlehem Police Department is: "'In Partnership with our Community." This Department is
dedicated to providing the finest police service possible. In order to continue to provide quality service to the
community, we need your assistance. This is your Police Department and we welcome your comments. We
encourage you to let us know about the quality of service you receive from our employees.

If you wish to commend the actions of employees of this Department, you may do so by writing a letter to the
Chief of Police. Verbal commendations may also be given to any Department supervisor.

If you believe that the conduct of an employee was inappropriate, you may request to speak to a supervisor at
Department Headquarters. This will result in the immediate investigation of your complaint. Department
Headquarters is located at 10 E. Church St. Bethlehem PA 18018. There, a department supervisor will assist
you in filling out an Employee Misconduct Allegation form.

You may also reach us through email. When writing your email please be as specific as possible. Include the
approximate time, date, and location of the incident you are referring to along with the name of the officer(s)
involved as well as including additional contact information for a department representative to contact you.
Commendations or Complaints can be emailed to: Policeprofessionalstandards@bethlehem-pa.gov
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